

Holly Lodge Girls' College

Headteacher: Mr A Keen BSc (Hons) NPQH

140 Mill Lane, Liverpool L12 7LE Tel: 0151 228 3772 Fax: 0151 228 0161

www.hollylodge.liverpool.sch.uk twitter.com/HollyLodgeLiver facebook.com/HollyLodgeGirlsCollege Email: hollylodge@hollylodge.liverpool.sch.uk

July 2024

## **Year 10 Statistics GCSE Results Day Procedures**

Dear parents / carers,

Those Year 10 students who have studied and undertaken their GCSE Statistics exams this summer will be able to obtain their results as part of GCSE Results Day, which is to be held on **Thursday 22**<sup>nd</sup> **August 2024**. Statistics results will be available for students from 10:00am in the main atrium in our *Emmeline Pankhurst* Building.

Students who are unable to collect their results on the day will be provided with them on return to school in September 2024.

If you have any questions or queries then don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

R. Downey

**Deputy Headteacher** 

